
 

 
 
 
Long Sutton County Primary School      
 
Friday 22nd September 2023 Newsletter  
 
 
Wake up Wednesday 
We are very aware that online safety for children can be a minefield for 
families to negotiate. To help with this we have subscribed to National Online 
Safety this year and will be sending out an information sheet each week on 
Facebook as well as on our website to help with tips, hints and the most up 
to date information. Each week has a different theme and is known as 
#WakeUpWednesday.  
 
 
 
 
Bikeability 

 
 
We have been incredibly proud of our Year 5 children who 
completed their bikeability course last week. Their attitude and 
behaviour were exemplary and they learnt lots about road safety. 
Everyone who took part was very excited to get their Bikeability 
badge! 
 
 

 
Whole class music tuition 
Our Year 4 classes have now had their first two whole class 
music tuition sessions with the Lincolnshire Music Service. 
Everyone in Year 4 is now learning to play either a trumpet 
or a trombone which is very exciting! These sessions will 
continue throughout the autumn term up until Christmas. 
From January we plan on offering an after-school session 
called ‘Mash Up Jam’ to children in Year 4 where they will 
be able to continue learning their instrument for a small 
weekly fee (should there be enough interest in this.)  
 
On Monday 30th October Key Stage Two children will be treated to a concert by the Boston Youth 
Jazz Orchestra. This is highly talented group of musicians and we are incredibly fortunate to be able 
to have them as visitors in our school. This will be a great opportunity for our children to see first 
hand what it can be like to play a brass instrument to a high standard. 
 
Harvest 
We will be holding a Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Harvest Festival on Monday 2nd October 
at 9.00am in the school hall. Families are very welcome to attend although we ask that a maximum 
of 2 adults attend only please.  



Key Stage Two children will be walking to the Church for their Harvest Festival on Thursday 5th 
October. Their harvest festival will start at 1.45pm and families are also very welcome to attend.  
If you would like to send your child with a donation of food on this day, then it would be much 
appreciated. All donations will be given to the Long Sutton Food bank.  
 
 

Forthcoming dates 
Tuesday 26th September Photo Day – individual and siblings in 

school 
Tuesday 26th September       International Day of Languages 
Friday 29th September to Sunday 1st October   Year 5 Residential trip to Ilam Hall 
 
Tuesday 10th October      Parents Evening 3.30-6.30 pm  
Thursday 12th October      Parents Evening 3.30-5.50  
Friday 13th October       AGM Friends 3.30 pm 
Thursday 19th October      Friends School Disco 
Thursday 19th October      Last day of Term 1  
Monday 30th October      First day of Term 2 
Monday 30th October      Boston Youth Jazz Orchestra concert 
Tuesday 31st October  Open Morning for New Reception 

2024 9.30-11.30 
Friday 10th November  Year 6 visit the Cenotaph for 

Remembrance  
Friday 24th November to Sunday 26th November Year 6 Residential trip to London 
Tuesday 12th December  Reception Nativity 9.15 am 
Wednesday 13th December Reception Nativity 2.15 pm 
Wednesday 13th December Parent Update Event 3.20-4.20pm in 

classrooms 
Tuesday 19th December Pantomime in school 
Wednesday 20th December      Last day of Term 2   
     
       
 
       


